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Week Commencing 11th March  

Year 6 

6AC -  Lexi G 

6JTH - Aurora C 

6MB - Louis B 

6MM - Osariemen I-O 

6MO - Molly S 

6MT - Alexia H-H 

6TF - Charlotte D 

Year 7 

7AWA - Nathan L 

7CT - Toby L 

7ED - George J 

7GD - Lucy M 

7TC - Eleanor B 

7TL - Jacob M 

7TM - Noah S 

Year 8 

8AW - Daisy H 

8CD - Violet R 

8CK - Georgina L 

8GB - Olivia S 

8JM - Georgia B 

8RJ - Caitlin N 

8RW - Finley C 

8SM - Harry M 

Year 6 

6AC - Edie H 

6JTH - Jack P 

6MB - Joah M 

6MM - Henry W 

6MO - Seb M 

6MT - Leo H 

6TF - Bethany B 

Year 7 

7AWA - Archie C 

7CT - Ella C 

7ED - Arthur A 

7GD - Sam G 

7TC - Finley B 

7TL - Lucas B 

7TM - Oscar D 

Year 8 

8AW - Scarlet B 

8CD - Layla B 

8CK - Claudia J 

8GB – Lois H 

8JM - Max A 

8RJ - Oscar P 

8RW - Eliza K 

8SM - Elliott G 

Week Commencing 18th March 

Bronnie 

On Tuesday 12th March, Year 7 and 8 were 

treated to a brilliant performance by the 

singer Bronnie. She performed a mix of 

original songs from her latest album as well 

as some fantastic covers and gave a very 

powerful talk about resilience and mental 

health. Bronnie has a huge following on 

social and media, has featured on Radio 1 

(where she was described as "the new 

queen of pop-punk") and has recently 

finished a European tour. We're really 

grateful that she found the time to pay us a 

visit! 

https://www.scissettmiddle.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/scissettmiddle
https://twitter.com/scissettmiddle


Website: www.scissettmiddle.com        Facebook: Scissett Middle School        Twitter: @Scissettmiddle 

Easter Netball Camps  

Please see below for information regarding Easter Netball Camps that are being held by Leeds Rhinos.  

 

Week Commencing: Monday 18th March 2024 

Pi Day  

On Thursday 14th March, we celebrated Pi Day. All students had an opportunity to learn about 

the number pi from the story Sir Cumference and the Dragon of Pi. 

Throughout the week they were solving puzzles and on the day they had a chance to take part 

in TT Rockstars competition, art club or baking club.   

 

 

 

 

The winners of the TT Rockstars battle were Year 7 with an amazing 9,000 correct answers 

throughout the day! Our top 3 competitors all came from 7TC and received a prize. A huge well 

done to everyone who got involved. 

KS3 Squash 

On Wednesday 13th March the KS3 squash team competed in 

the final stages of the National School Squash Competition at 

Edgbaston Priory Squash Club Birmingham. The students had 

some very close matches finishing in 8th place out of over 50 

schools entered in the competition. A great achievement for all 

the students involved.  

Congratulations to: Frankie A, Sam R, Reuben H and Lewis G. 

https://www.scissettmiddle.com
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Year 7 Charity Day 

Congratulations to Year 7 who raised over £1,175 last Friday 

on their Charity Day for their chosen cause, Cancer Research 

UK. 

It was a fantastic team effort to reach this amazing total with 

pupils, staff and parents baking for our cake sale as well as 

pupils hosting a variety of games including Name the 

Penguin, Guess the Number of Sweets in the Jar and Badge 

Making, plus donations from the non-uniform day, for such a 

worthwhile cause. 

Thank you to everyone who supported this fantastic charity! 

Y6 Football 

After being crowned County Champions, the Year 6 boys football team travelled to the Liverpool 

FC Academy to represent West Yorkshire and compete in the North of England Regional finals. 

The boys from Scissett were drawn in a group against County Champions from across the North 

of England which, included teams representing Cleveland, Cumbria, Durham, Chesire and 

Lanashire. County's represented in the other group were teams from Greater Manchester, 

Mersyside, Northumberland, North and South Yorkshire.  

The standard of football was excellent and after 5 closely contested games, our boys did us very 

proud, winning 1 game and narrowly losing 4. We are so proud of the team for qualifying for the 

competition and representing our school showing respect and determination throughout the 

day.  

The team were fortunate enough to be given 

a guided tour around the academy facility's 

and meet some of the academy players, 

some of whom have had first team 

experience. The academy players were able 

to give students a real insight into the life of 

an academy footballer at one of the most 

prestigious clubs in world. 

We hope all students enjoyed this fantastic 

opportunity and remember the experience for 

a long time to come! 

https://www.scissettmiddle.com
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Week Commencing: Monday 18th March 2024 

Dates For The Diary 

 

Friday 22nd March - School closes for Easter holidays 

Monday 8th April - School re-opens following Easter holidays  

Monday 13th - Thursday 16th May - SATs week for Year 6 
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Year 6 Trip to Warner Bros. Studio Tour  

- The Making of Harry Potter 

This week, our Y6 pupils have made their annual early morning pilgrimage to the Harry Potter 
studios in Watford. Staff accompanied almost 200 pupils to the Warner Bros studios, home of 
the Harry Potter films plus many more besides. Apart from being the home to millions of props 
and sets from the Harry Potter series, it remains a working studio and hundreds of other films 
have been created there, including many of the Marvel movies, the Fantastic Beasts series, the 
new Willie Wonka film and the iconic Barbie! 

Our pupils enjoyed workshops on topics such as 
costume design, scriptwriting and pitching an idea 
for a new film. One of the highlights was when Mr 
Davidson was invited to open the doors to the 
Great Hall as it was his birthday on Thursday! Mrs 
Ward even bought him a butterbeer ice-cream to 
celebrate! 

The theme of the studios at the moment is Magical Mischief and we first spied Fred and George 
Weasley zooming along on their broomsticks to the sounds and sights of fireworks popping and 
exploding. Along the way, there were steam trains to explore, giant spiders to avoid and a 
higgledy-piggledy ‘shopping centre’ to explore in the form of Diagon Alley. A before and after 
scene of Gringott’s Bank greeted us with towering marble columns and very lifelike goblins 
counting wizard money atop mahogany desks; later we witnessed the same bank having been 
demolished by and angry fire-breathing dragon ensnared in chains. 

Finally, at the end of the tour, we reached the shop. And what a shop! A complete treasure trove 

of spellbinding merchandise with something for everyone: stuffed owls, flowing robes and 

sweets galore. Wands were stacked to the ceiling, Quidditch banners fluttered and chocolate 

frogs almost leaped out of boxes. Bertie Bott’s Every Flavour Beans are always a firm favourite 

and cries of ‘Grass!’, ‘Mustard!’ and ‘Pepper!’ could be heard all the way home… 

 

“Harry Potter Studios was very magical, there were lots of things to see and talk about. I would 

love to go again and see things I didn’t before” - Jasey-Rae S. 
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